
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 17 By Councillor Rust for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 26 October 2017  

   

Question (1) What factors are considered in the siting of general waste 

litter bins in public areas and when was there last a review 

of such bin provision?  

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How many general waste litter bins have been removed per 

ward over the past 5 years? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) How many of these bins have been replaced per ward? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) How many outstanding requests are there for litter bins and 

at what locations? 

Answer (4)  

Question (5) As at 11th September Council staff e-mailed:  “We are 

unable to supply a new litter bin at the moment due to none 

being available”.  When were litter bins last available? 

Answer (5)  
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